Ms. Natasha Mehta
Dear Ms. Mehta,
Greetings from Ladies’ Wing of IMC Chamber of Commerce and Industry.
On behalf of the IMC Ladies’ Wing we express our heartfelt gratitude to you and Mr. Harish Mehta for supporting our event- Special Screening of the film – Hellaro (The Outburst) on Tuesday 3rd March, 2020, 6.00 pm onwards at INOX Cinemas.
We value your assistance in promoting the cause of women entrepreneurship and empowerment.
 
We thank you for taking the time from your busy schedule and gracing our event with your valuable presence.
 
The function was very well received and appreciated by all present. Your support in our cause has embellished the objectives of the Wing.
 
Once again we express our gratitude to you to make our function a memorable one.
 
We look forward to your continuing association with the Ladies’ Wing activities.
 
Thanking you,                                                           
Yours sincerely,
Vanita Bhandari
President
IMC Ladies’ Wing 
